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NEW/REVIEWS 	 eeN,e4100 

Nineteen members and guests attended our February meeting. 

The February program was the presentation of the LAW ENFORCEMENT COMMENDATION 
AWARD to Rudolphus (Ruddie) Johnson of the Fort Worth Police Department Weed 
and Seed Unit. Officer Johnson presented a very interesting talk about the 
Weed and Feed Unit. 

Our March meeting will be held at Ambrosia Restaurant, Care-O-Lot Inn, Fort 
Worth at Henderson and Lancaster across the street from the Masonic Building. 
Our meeting is a breakfast meeting that begins at 8:30 A. M. The cost is 
$4.00 per person whether you eat or not in order to pay for the room. We have 
an interesting program presented by the William Scott Society, CAR. The 
program will be entitled "A Conversation With Martha Washington, Barbara Bush, 
and Hiliary Clinton." This should be a very interesting program that everyone 
will enjoy. We also will take a short trivia quiz prepared by the CAR members 
on Presidential History. Be sure to study up on you Presidential history 
before the meeting. 

The Texas Society, SAR, will be held in Brownsville, Texas, March 12-14, 1993. 
The Major K. M. Van Zandt Chapter will be represented by compatriots James M. 
Head, Jr., State Historian, and W. Scott Manning, Jr., DVM, Chapter President. 
James will be running for reelection for Historian. Mr. Head is also on state 
retention committee. James and I will be enjoying the warm weather while 
everyone in the Metroplex will be shivering with the change in the weather. 

The following individuals have been nominated for office for the year 1993/94: 

President 	Scott Manning 
Vice President 	Roy Jay Taylor 
Secretary 	Henry Ball 
Treasurer 	Tom Jenness 
Historian 	 Kirk Harding 
Chaplin 	 Gordon Ball 
Sergeant at Arms/ Harry Shaffer 
Flag Bearer 	Maj. Routh 

We will vote on our officers at the March meeting. Nominations can be made 
from the floor. 

Cordially yours, 

W. Scott Manning, Jr., DVM 
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